
 

TOWN OF HEATH 
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

The Town of Heath Planning Board will hold a remote Public Hearing on April 29, 2021 at 7:00 pm. 

 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82362098301?pwd=M1dmU0FoUkVsMURmVnlqNUNLeVlDdz09 

 

or dial in: 929-205-6099, Meeting ID- 823 6209 8301, Passcode- 255904. 
 

 

 

This is a request by New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC, by Centerline Communications LLC 

(“AT&T”) for a Special Permit under the provisions of Sections 6.1, 6.2 and 6.3 of the Heath 

Zoning Bylaws to install a 180’ monopole, wires, and fixtures on 0 Rowe Rd a/k/a 43 Knott Rd.   

 

 

 

The application and the Heath Zoning Bylaws are available on the Town website 

https://townofheath.org/g/43/Planning-Board. 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Posted by Calvin Carr, 4/12//2021 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82362098301?pwd=M1dmU0FoUkVsMURmVnlqNUNLeVlDdz09

